
Mrs M Cleave  Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher  Fant Lane 
  Maidstone 
01622 726773  ME16 8NL 
 

                                                                                                                                                            12th November 2024   
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to inform you of the three days this week that we are celebrating. 
 
 

Odd Socks Day: Today!   
To celebrate antibullying week this week we have encouraged everyone to wear odd socks today. We look 
forward to the pictures on our socials! 
 

Thursday 14th November - World Diabetes Day   
As suggested by our diabetic pupils in school we have planned a day to raise awareness of diabetes, particularly 
type one. Some classes will be involved in a workshop followed by a secondary assembly to dispel the myths 
around diabetes. 
 

Friday 15th November – Children in Need   
To support Children in Need, all pupils may wear their own clothes and bring in £1 which will go towards this 
worthy cause. 
 

Winter Weather   
Please ensure that your child has suitable warm clothing for the winter weather.  Jumpers not hoodies please.  
They will need a winter coat which they may wear outdoors only at school.  Please ensure it is named.   
In the event of a school closure, due to snow or bad weather, please check the Kent Closures website on 
https://www.kentclosures.co.uk. 
A text will also be sent to parents, please ensure we have the most up-to-date  telephone number for you. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Maz Cleave 
Head Teacher 
 
 

https://www.kentclosures.co.uk/

